Public Works Department
PN 400 E. Main Street
Cottage Grove, OR 97424

Ciry of
CorTAGe GRovE (541) 942-3349
FAX 942-1267
E-Mail: publicworks@cottagegrove.org
MEMO
Date: May 6, 2021
To: All Plan Holders
From: Ryan Sisson, PE /@V/lfﬁ
RE: 1036 Interchange Landscape Improvements -

Notice of Intent to Award

Dear Bidder:

Bid opening for the project, 1036 Interchange Landscape Improvements, was scheduled for
Thursday, May 6, 2021 at 2:00 P.M., and the City received one (1) responsive bid from Milroy Golf
Systems, Inc. in the amount of $458,516.00.

Based on a review of the bidder per ORS279C.375, staff will recommend that City Council award
the contract to Milroy Golf Systems, Inc. during its next meeting on May 10, 2021.

Pursuant to OAR 137-049-0395, this Notice of Intent to Award shall be posted on the City's
website.

If you wish to protest the City’s intent to award, you must do so within seven (7) days after the
date of issuance of this notice. The protest must follow the process set forth in OAR 137-049-
450(4). Any protest not so complying, will not be considered by the City. Protests must be
directed to:

Ryan Sisson, P.E.

City of Cottage Grove
Engineering Division

400 E. Main Street
Cottage Grove, OR 97424

If you have any questions, please contact Ryan Sisson at (541) 942-3349 or
civilengineer@cottagegrove.org.
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